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Resilient 

Respectful 

  

Child friendly SDP 

Cup Assembly 

Here are the fantastic children who were acknowledged in 

our end of term CUP ASSEMBLY!  
 

Year 1: Harriet Waudby 

Year 2: Tommy Jones 

Year 3: Ronnie Spicer  

Year 4: Toby Foster 

Year 5: Ava Needham 

Year 6: Lewis Smith 

 

Reception will be joining us for Celebration Assembly from 

term 2 onwards.    
                                          

 

 

 

 

 

Our attendance for this week: 

 

Whole school: 93.8% 

Reception: 89.3% Year 1: 93.0% 

Year 2: 94.3%  Year 3: 93.5% 

Year 4: 94.8%  Year 5: 97.8% 

Year 6: 95.5% 

  

Class Assemblies 

We were treated to some 

sensational assemblies this 

week. First, year 6 gave us a 

brilliant recount of their trip to 

PGL. Then, year 4 put on a 

magnificent performance filled 

with Egyptian facts and fun. 

Congratulations to all of the 

children! 

Just like that – it is half term. What a fantastic start we’ve had to the new 

academic year. In assembly this week I shared with the children our ‘child 

friendly’ school development plan and outlined the ways in which we are going 

to make Denton an even more exceptional place this year. I have included a 

copy of the plan at the back of my newsletter and would encourage you to 

have a read when you get a moment.  

I wish you all a wonderful half term break. We look forward to seeing all the 

children back on Monday 4th November.  

Matt Doody 

Headteacher 

 

 

A huge thank you 

to our wonderful 

FADS for 

organising the 

Spooky Silent 

Disco this evening.  

After half term I wanted to make you aware of the 

events the school will be marking.  

 

Armistice Day: the school will take part in a minute’s 

silence at 11:00am on Monday 11th November. Poppies 

are available to purchase from the school office.  

 

Odd Socks Day: as part of Anti-Bullying week, on 

Tuesday 12th November we invite the children to wear 

odd socks with their school uniform. It is a day when 

schools join together to show that it's okay to be 

different and to stand up against bullying and 

discrimination. 

 

Children in Need – on Friday 15th November the school 

will take part in Children in Need. The children can wear 

non school uniform and bring in a £1 donation.  

All money raised will be donated to the charity.  

http://www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk/


 
  

Key Dates 

All school dates are shared on the school calendar including when school holidays are. 

 

Half term is Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November 

 

Term 2 starts on Monday 4th November 

• Thursday 7th November – Penguins (Year 3) Class Assembly @ 9:00am 

• 11th – 15th November – Anti Bullying Week 

• Monday 11th November – Armistice Day (poppies are available from the office) 

• Tuesday 12th November – Odd Socks Day (school uniform but children wear odd socks)  

• Friday 15th November – Children in Need (non-school uniform and bring £1 donation) 

• Thursday 14th November – Sea Horses (Year 2) Class Assembly @ 9:00am 

• Tuesday 19th November – New Reception (Sept 2025) Open Day (9:30am & 5:00pm) 

• Thursday 21st November – Dolphins (Year 1) Class Assembly @ 9:00am 
 

Christmas performances (timings to be confirmed) 

• Wednesday 4th December – EYFS Nativity 

• Wednesday 11th December – Year 1 & 2 Christmas Performance 

• Friday 13th December – Year 3 to 6 Christmas Performance 

• Friday 20th December – Christmas Panto / Last day of term 2 

 

Christmas holidays are Monday 23rd December to Friday 3rd January 
 

Term 3: Monday 6th January to Friday 14th February 

Term 4: Monday 24th February to Friday 4th April 

Friday 7th March – INSET day 

 

Please be aware that not all INSET days have been arranged yet. 

 
 
 

 

Congratulations to Teddy Finch (Year 6) who has been 

selected to represent Sussex County at football. Teddy 

made it through a trial involving 250 other local 

children. A tremendous achievement and we are all so 

proud of him! 

Message from the kitchen 

Our kitchen staff would like to make 

you aware that after half term 

sandwiches will no longer be an option 

on the menu.  

The new menu is at the end of the 

newsletter if you’d like to take a screen 

grab.  

Breakfast Club 

Please refer to the letter sent out on 22nd October with an update to the school being able to provide 

a breakfast club after half term. SportsCool have written again to me to say they can now offer a full 

5 days (Monday to Friday).  

The booking system is live on their website: https://sportscoolbrighton.schoolipal.co.uk/  

I would encourage families to complete the survey sent by Junior Adventures Group who are keen to 

explore if there is demand for both a before and after school club at Denton.   

The Cove visit the Sealife Centre 

As part of their topic, our children in the 

Cove had a trip to the Sealife Centre on 

Tuesday. They represented the school 

superbly and demonstrated our values 

for the whole day.  

The School Day 

A polite reminder that children should arrive in school no later 

than 8:50am. If you arrive after this time, please come 

through the school office. If you are needing to speak to the 

class teacher first thing in the morning, please be mindful they 

are starting to teach so if possible leave your query until the 

end of the day. Alternatively, you can email the office who 

will gladly pass a message on.    

Gates open and children arrive from 8.30am   

Registration starts: 8.50am  

Registration closes: 8:55am  

End of the school day: 3.10pm (3:00pm for Nursery)  

 

http://www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk/web/calendar/9134
https://sportscoolbrighton.schoolipal.co.uk/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjVOcMOsxaQpLIEklafAXFjlU_6roDlgTQupnhQ3S6_yTLLA/viewform?pli=1


 
 

 

 

 

  



 



 

  



 

 


